
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: May 16, 2007 
  

To: Planning Commission 
  

From: Laura Lawrence, R.E.H.S., Acting Planning and Building Services Manager 
  

Subject: Tracy Miller Appeal (PLN070034) 
  

 
Attached you will find a letter from the applicant’s representative, Joel Panzer, confirming that 
because the RMA – Planning Department will issue two Certificates of Compliance for the 
property, the applicant, Tracy Miller, will be withdrawing the appeal of the administrative 
interpretation of the Director of Planning.  Thus, no further action is required by the Planning 
Commission. 


